
On Thu, Dec 31, 2020 at 1:30 PM Christian Gowan <cgowan@winterspringsfl.org> wrote: 

Dear	Mr.	Greenberg,	

	
Thank	you	for	your	patience	as	staff	has	worked	to	assess	your	request.	Please	see	the	below	
responses	in	red	to	each	numbered	item	of	your	request.	

		

1)       Please	provide	a	complete	and	accurate	list	of	ALL	findings	presented	to	the	City,	whether	from	
City	staff	or	City	hired	contractors	such	as	Veolia,	within	the	past	60	days	regarding	the	horrendous	
smells	that	have	been	so	prevalent	on	the	west	side	of	the	City,	including	the	Highlands.	No	
responsive	records	exist.		The	City	considers	this	request	to	be	closed.	

		

2)      Regarding	all	of	the	water	issues	on	west	side	of	the	City	including	the	Highlands,	specifically	
related	to	the	drinking	and	waste	water,	please	provide	a	complete	and	accurate	list	of	ALL	
residents	who	have	contacted	the	City	with	complaints	within	the	past	60	days	and	also	those	who	
have	been	provided	insurance	claim	numbers.	In	regards	to	your	request	for	a	list	of	residents	who	
have	contacted	the	City	and	lodged	complaints	and	for	a	list	of	residents	or	complaints	that	have	
been	provided	insurance	claim	numbers,	no	responsive	records	exist.	Further,	claims	files,	
including	insurance	claim	numbers,	are	confidential	and	exempt	from	the	provisions	of	s.	119.07(1)	
and	s.	24(a),	Art.	I	of	the	State	Constitution	until	termination	of	all	litigation	and	settlement	of	all	
claims	arising	out	of	the	same	incident	pursuant	to	F.S.	768.28(16)(b).		The	City	considers	this	
request	to	be	closed.	

		

3)      The	name	of	the	Insurance	Company	retained	by	the	City	that	would	be	responsible	for	any	
such	claims.	Please	also	include	the	insurance	company’s	phone	number,	address	and	agent	phone	
number.	This	request	is	denied	as	it	does	not	seek	inspection	or	copying	of	an	existing	public	
record.		The	City	considers	this	request	to	be	closed.	

		

Thank	you,		

 

Christian	Gowan 
City	Clerk 
P:	(407)	327-6560		F:	(407)	327-4753 

A:	1126	East	State	Road	434	
					Winter	Springs,	Florida	32708 

       

 


